

**Dear Parents** 

Please find attached the results from the parent questionnaire. Thank you very much for taking the time to complete it. Your views are important to us. Have a lovely weekend. Best wishes

M Richardson

### Year 4 children learn to compose music at the CLC...





Year 4 are learning about the Ancient Egyptians. They visited the Camden City Learning Centre and learnt to compose their own pieces of music for their topic. Thank you to parents who supported on the day.





Wear red on red nose day...

We will be supporting red nose day on Friday 24th March by wearing something red on the day. This means that the children do not need to wear their school uniform, but can wear something red instead.

From Monday, the school council will be selling red noses from 8.40am to 9am every morning. If your child would like to buy one, please send in £1.00.



I have received	I and read the Our Lady's Primary	y School newsletter of 10.03.2	2017
Signed	Name of child	Class	
PLEASE RETU	JRN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOO	L OFFICE- your child may win	a prize!

## Important dates for your diary...

Wednesday 15th March—Choir take part in the Camden Festival—a letter has gone out

Monday 20th March—Last week of clubs Wednesday 22nd March at 9.30am—Y5 Presentation to parents

Thursday 23rd March at 10am—Music Concert for parents

Friday 24th March at 9.30am—Y4 Presentation to parents

Monday 27th March at 10am—Mass at Our Lady of Hal

Thursday 30th March—Non uniform day
Friday 31st March at 3.30pm— Children finish
school for the Easter Holidays
Tuesday 18th April—children return to
school after the Easter holidays

#### Attendance...

#### Our attendance is too low in Year 1.

Congratulations to our Reception class for winning the attendance award for this week.

Our attendance should be at least 95%.

Please make sure your child is in school every single day unless they are very ill indeed. You need to provide medical evidence if your child is absent from school.

Class	% attendance
Reception	97.6%
Year 4	97.5%
Year 3	97.33%
Year 6	97.33%
Year 5	97.32%
Year 2	95.67%
Year 1	93.33%

www.ourladys.camden.sch.

#### Our prayer...

Dear God
Jesus shares his light and
his love with all of us.
May the light in our hearts
help us to 'change' so that
we will be more like Jesus;
Filled with his joy,
happiness and goodness.
Amen



# Work of the week...

Every week a fantastic piece of children's work is showcased in the school lobby (next to the office). This week Kate from

This week Kate from Year 5 has been chosen for her brilliant reasoning in maths using the properties of triangles. Do come and take a look.



### Spanish word of the week...

This week's word is marzo which means March.



#### Friends of Our Lady's (PTFA)...

The next meeting is in school on Thursday 16th March at 9am to organise a cake sale which we will have later in the term. All parents welcome to attend.